
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

August 24, 2015 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

RE: PacifiCorp Notice of Property Disposition-Vehicle Sale 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

Under ORS 757.480(2), PacifiCorp d/b/a/ Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) provides notice of 
the sale of property necessary or useful in the provision of utility service (Notice). 

PacifiCorp recently elected to close its Deer Creek Mine operations. East Mountain Energy, LLC, an 
unaffiliated entity (East Mountain) will be handling site reclamation at the Deer Creek Mine for 
PacifiCorp. To help accomplish this, PacifiCorp agreed to sell certain motor vehicles to East 
Mountain that had been used at the Deer Creek Mine. A copy of the Bill of Sale is included with this 
Notice as Attachment A. 

East Mountain paid $52,071.00 for the vehicles on June 26, 2015. The purchase price of the vehicles 
was determined by calculating the Blue Book value of the vehicles. With the closure of the Deer 
Creek Mine, PacifiCorp no longer needs the vehicles that were used at the mine site. The vehicles 
are part of the unrecovered investment in Deer Creek assets identified in the Company's Deer Creek 
filing (Docket UM 1712). There was no assumed salvage value for these specific vehicles at the time 
of the Deer Creek filing. Proceeds will be reflected in the property sales balancing account 
(Schedule 96). The sale of the vehicles will not interfere with PacifiCorp's ability to fulfill its 
obligation to provide safe, reliable electric service with its remaining facilities. The public is not 
harmed because the equipment sold only served the Deer Creek Mine, which is now closed. 

PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all correspondence and data requests regarding this matter be 
addressed to: 

By E-mail (preferred): 

By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

Please direct informal questions with respect to this filing to Erin Apperson at 503-813-6642. 

Vice President, Regulation 
Enclosure 



ATTACHMENT A 

Bill of Sale 



SELLER. 

Number Year VIN # Model 


